





GREEN BAY - DOWNTOWN, Founded 1917

KIWANIS KEY

Weekly Newsletter of the Kiwanis Club of Green Bay – Downtown Kiwanis Social on December 16th, 2024

Our meeting this week was at Nicolet school. First was a meeting with the three teachers where we all enjoyed a Jimmy-Johns subs, chips, and bottled water. Members attending were Anne, Rick, Bob, Ben W, Maria, Ben G and Matt Haney. The teachers were very positive about the school, and the students. Two of the teachers have been teaching four years and the other 21 years. There are currently 54 students in the 3rd grade.

We then moved to the lunchroom for bingo and cake the kids. The cake was provided by "Nothing Bundt Cakes" who gave us a 50% discount. Toys, mittens, and gloves were also distributed to the students.

On January 17th Eliza's K Kids in Milwaukee will be holding a roller-skating party. Our members are invited – Please see invite flyer below. Our only January meeting will be held on January 6th at the Hyatt. Our speaker will be from the House of Hope.

Wishing all a Merry Christmas and Happy New year

By: Bob Rowan

Roller Skating invite below

